
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

It is with regret that I must resign my voting member role on the Accessibility Advisory 

Committee. When I submitted my application in late 2014 my work/life would accommodate 

this volunteering commitment. In a sudden and surprise move I received the announcement 

email in November 2015 appointing me to the role, I did my best to be of benefit to the City of 

London as a full time student and holding this role, and attending the meetings outside of my 

class times.  

I am now working full time in the Non Profit sector and the hours of the meetings are 

conflicting with my work schedule.  

Effective immediately I cannot continue on the Accessibility Advisory Committee.  

 

Regards, 

 

Julie Quigg 


